
Balfour Beatty is returning to your community

Drop-in session with Balfour Beatty
and the North Wokingham Distributor Road construction team

You are invited to a drop-in session with
Balfour Beatty, the council’s contractor
for the North Wokingham Distributor
Road (NWDR).

Join us on the day to discuss upcoming
works and longer term plans for West of
Old Forest Road section of the NWDR.

WHEN: Tuesday, 17th December 2019

TIME: 5pm – 8pm

WHERE: Emmbrook Village

Hall, Emmbrook Road,

Wokingham, RG41 1JN

Representatives from Balfour Beatty will be
available throughout the evening to allow you
to share your thoughts and concerns about the
way the construction work will be undertaken.
Balfour Beatty is keen to work with the local
community to deliver the scheme with as little
disruption to their lives as is practicable and
this is the opportunity for you to share your
thoughts so they can be considered for
inclusion in the plans for how the scheme will
be constructed. Main construction is planned
to start in Spring 2020.
This Balfour Beatty construction team-led
session will aim to answer questions on the
way the scheme will be built rather than on
the general strategy of the network
improvements or the route selection.

North Wokingham Strategic Development Location community forum will be taking place on
Wednesday 22 January, 7pm-9pm at Emmbrook Senior School where you will have the opportunity
to meet and speak with forum representatives.

Bring along a friend, neighbour or anyone you think may want to find out more about the project. To
register your interest e-mail NWDR@balfourbeatty.com or telephone 0800 121 4444

Should you have questions about the
wider scheme or strategy please visit
www.wokingham.gov.uk/roadworks-
and-outdoor-maintenance/major-
new-roads and click on the NWDR tab.


